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2020 BUCS Yachting Championships – COVID-19 Update 

Further to the announcement yesterday about 2020 Championship cancellations, BUSA has 

now concluded discussions with key stakeholders and decided to cancel the 2020 BUCS 

Yachting Championships. 

Note 

Following discussions between the BUSA Secretary and Sunsail, we are grateful to Sunsail 

for making the following statement: 

We are able to offer universities that have paid some (deposit) or all of their monies towards 
BUCS Yachting Championships and training charters a credit towards a future booking valid 
for departures until 30th September 2021. 

Please note the longer validity for the credit which means it can be used for next year’s 
BUCS Yachting Championships. Or it can be used before or after then for training or other 
types of charters, RYA courses etc.  

Any questions, please contact Terry Hunt at terryhunt@sunsail.com 
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